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11 October 1991 

Mr

GRO-B 

Glasgow

Dear Mr GRO-B 

Haemophilia Clinic 

I notice that you were due to attend Haemophilia Clinic this morning for review. It is now almost 3 years since last we saw you and found 
that you have a mild form of haemophilia. I think that it is very 
important that we see you for review from time to time and I 
therefore enclose a further appointment for you. I look forward to 
seeing you then. 

Kind regards, 

Yours sincerely 

D Walker 
Consultant Haematologist 

Enc 

cc to Dr Boyle 
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